Phase |
Protocols and Guidelines

*items listed are subject to change as new information is provided by governing authorities*

As we move forward during these uncertain times we want to make sure that our members feel
supported and safe. In order for this to happen, we must work together to create an environment
that considers all parties. We anticipate that the following guidelines and protocols will guide our
services:

10.

11.

12

If you have tested positive for Covid-19, please quarantine yourself for the advised 14
days before returning. If you have been in contact with someone who has tested
positive, we highly encourage you to be tested and follow all necessary protocols.

For our senior members, those with compromised immune systems, and children under
the age of five, we encourage you to continue to participate in online services via
Facebook and the church website at http://greatertuckerbaptistchurch.org

At this point, for Sunday morning service, the ONLY entry into the sanctuary will be at
the front doors of the church. For our members who need assistance, please drive
around so that you may be dropped off at the door.

We ask that you adhere to social distancing guidelines by remaining 6 feet apart at all
times.

Upon entering the sanctuary, Temperatures will be checked at the door.

(If your temperature is elevated, you will be allowed to sit and your temperature will be
faken for a second time. If after two separate checks, your temperature remains
elevated, you will be advised to not enter the sanctuary.)

Before entering the sanctuary, everyone must sanitize their hands using the touchless
hand sanitizing stations.

Each member is encouraged to wear a mask during service.

Pews have been marked for seating. The ushers will direct seating based on

family size to comply with social distancing.

At this moment, The M.T. Billingsley Annex is closed for public use. This includes
restrooms, Sunday school classrooms, the choir room, and meeting rooms on that side
of the building. Available bathrooms have been marked for use.

As of now, we are excluding the meet and greet and the offering periods from our
service. You may give of your tithes and offerings through Givelify, the church website:
http://greatertuckerbaptistchurch.org, by mail, or by designated dropbox areas located in
the church.

Call the church Tuesday-Thursday from 1000-2:00p. m. Fridays 1000-1200 noon. Call
in to reserve your seat for service. Please speak with the secretary. Do NOT leave a
voice message.

Staff will arrive by 1015 for temperature checks.




13. Please arrive for service, no later than 1100 a.m. fo guarantee your reserved seat,
14. The maximum seating capacity is 50 people.




